Update on behalf of the Cafe@Church 2020

“Like so many other organisations the Cafe@Church has not been able to function over the past 12
months. This is most unfortunate and has been missed by so many people.

We are pleased to report however that all being well, it will open again Sunday 27th June and will
continue to operate on the 4th Sunday of each month from 10 am until 11.30. The format will
remain the same as before its forced closure, with the usual high quality refreshments and good
coffee, craft activities for children and time to meet and chat. There will also be also a short service
for children/families in the Chancel from approximately 10.30 for those wishing to have an act of
worship.

The Café is open to all- village people as well as any visitors who might like to drop in. It’s proved a
very popular venture: well worth supporting”.



